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4 gctober 1979

The Rt.Hon.Mrs.Margaret Thatcher,M.P.,
10 Downing Street,
LONDON SW1.

Dear Prime Minister,

You will no doubt have read of the Research Scientists
at Manchester University, and their Report on the
increased incidence of Leukaemia off the coast of

Fylde.

Since the people of Preston may be subject to risk
arising from this Report, I would request a full
investigation by the Department of Health, Environment
and Industry in regard to the whole question of nuclear
development in the West Lancashire area, and the marked

rise in Leukaemia deaths.

Yours sincerely,

Q)E S.Ga’ihorne JM.Po




